
 

 

May 24, 2021 
 

RE: UPDATED INFORMATION REGARDING OPEN SCHOOL - MAY 25, 2021 
 
Please see the latest advice from the Department of Jobs, Precincts and Regions (DJPR) 
Public Events Team regarding our Open School Evening. 
  
As you may have seen, the Department of Health has advised that there are four (4) confirmed 
cases of COVID-19 in Melbourne. 
  
We are providing the following advice as required by DPJR to ensure our event runs in line 
with the updated requirements 
   

• Please get tested if you have been at any of the exposure sites that have been 
published on the Coronavirus Victoria website.  These venues are updated as new 
information is received, so please check regularly. To view locations of testing sites, 
visit Where to get tested. 

• We have protocols in place and will enforce them if anyone is showing any symptoms 
of COVID-19.  Please see our COVID safe information on our College website.  

• Please Regularly check the Coronavirus Victoria website for further updates.    

• Please check our website for updated advice. 
• Everyone over 12 must always carry a face mask when out of the home unless an 

exemption applies.   
• You must scan in via our QR code to support contact tracing efforts.  If you don’t have 

access to a smart device, we will have a manual sign-in process available 
 
FINALLY, PLEASE DO NOT ATTEND IF YOU HAVE ANY SYMPTOMS.  INSTEAD, SEEK 

A COVID-19 TEST. 
  
We will continue to provide updates if the advice changes. 
 

Kind regards, 

 

SAM COSENTINO 

PRINCIPAL 

 

  

 

 

https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/ZqLTCMwG2GIVn3Whw06Bc?domain=coronavirus.vic.gov.au/
https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/27H3CNLJ2Ji5g3XU4VyJX?domain=coronavirus.vic.gov.au
https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/ZqLTCMwG2GIVn3Whw06Bc?domain=coronavirus.vic.gov.au/

